
An Update About Data Usage   
   

Use of Cloud Based Data Storage   

    

The storage and processing of information and evidence about pupils’ attainment and or 

classwork has changed.  Some of this information is now captured electronically and stored 

securely with an external provider (Data Processor).  Please inform Miss Heatherington 

(Headteacher) if you wish to opt out of this arrangement.  These ‘cloud based storage’ 

services include, but are not limited to, Tapestry and Class Dojo.   

    

Services Not Based Within The EU   

    

In addition to this some apps/services used by the school, for example Class Dojo and Google, 

transfer data to the United States of America (US).  The school will ensure that the company 

providing the app/service is certified as an approved company under the EU-US Privacy Shield.  

For more information please visit www.privacyshield.gov.  Again, please inform Miss 

Heatherington if you wish to opt out of this arrangement.   
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